Nl CONSTRUCTION NOTICE [

What does this include? (see example
photos corresponding to text colors on back)

Better crossings to
support walking,
biking, and rolling to
Concord Elementary!
= Update! We now

BT

-' expect construction to
start in summer 2025.

Why?

To make it safer and easier to cross
the street to get to Concord
Elementary, we’re building curb bulbs
and curb ramps and marking the
crosswalks next to the school.
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New marked crosswalk

New concrete curb bulb with ADA ramps
New paint and post curb bulb

® New ADA curb ramp

CONTACT
Sara Colling
Sara.Colling@seattle.gov | 206-482-1580

Improvements to 8th Ave S and S Henderson
St include a new concrete curb bulb with ADA
ramps on the southwest corner, new ADA
curb ramps on the southeast corner, and a
paint and post bulb on the northwest corner.
We’ll also mark the crosswalks on all legs of
the intersection.

Improvements to 7th Ave S and S Henderson
St include ADA curb ramps on all corners as
well as concrete curb bulbs on the south
corners. We'll also mark the crosswalks on all
legs of the intersection.

What to expect during construction

G

SDOT crews updated the timeline for
construction to summer 2025 to minimize
disruption to Concord Elementary.
Construction timelines are dependent on
weather and crew availability.

Crews will place no parking signs a few days
before construction starts. Please follow any
no parking signs to avoid towing.

Crews will route people walking, biking, and
driving around the work with intermittent
street closures on S Henderson St during
construction.

We are notifying adjacent neighbors who
have vegetation or encroachments in the
right-of-way that need to be removed.
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Example of an all way stop with marked crosswalks, af
concrete curb bulb, and curb ramp

For translation and interpretation, please call (206) 482-1580.
MREFEZIBTHNEARZR DX, FHE (206) 482-1580.

Si usted necesita esta informacidn traducida al espafiol por favor llame al (206) 482-1580.
Né&u quy vi can théng tin nay chuyén ngit sang tiéng Viét, xin goi s6 (206) 482-1580.

Kung kailangan ninyong isalin sa Tagalog ang impormasyong ito, paki-tawag lang sa (206) 482-
1580.
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